Hi Families,
 
Your child is invited to bring in one book to share with the class per month. We will have a basket set up in the classroom where these books will stay each week. Throughout the days, I will do my best to read one (maybe 2) books per day. As we finish a book, your child will bring it back home. This will help keep track of the books we've read and the ones still waiting to be shared with the class. If interested, please send in ONE book during your child’s scheduled week, as it will help keep me organized. :)
 
Tentative Schedule:
*1st Week of the Month- Otis, Kayla, Noah, Adelyn, Patrick

*2nd Week of the Month- Charlotte, Benjamin, Samantha, Jesse, Ellie

*3rd Week of the Month- Logan, Cecile, Jackson, Savannah, Chase

*4th Week of the Month- Gia, Ryan, Alyssa, Ava, Shane, Victoria, Lily
 
Things to consider when choosing a book to share:
1. Please label your book with your name on it (or place in a gallon bag with your name on it) before sending it to class.
2 Age-appropriateness 
3. Picture books
4. Length of book (a book that can be read in about 5-10 minutes) 
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you for helping create this program. I'm looking forward to beginning this book sharing program in October! First week will begin October 1, 2018.
 
Warmly,
Mrs. Bell
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